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Restricted Reports     

Is this report restricted? Yes  No  

Please indicate the description, as listed in Schedule 6, of the exempt information by virtue of 
which the council has deemed this report restricted. 

 

Insert number  

 

1. Information relating to any individual 

2. Information likely to reveal the identity of an individual 

3. Information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular person (including the 
council holding that information) 

4. Information in connection with any labour relations matter 

5. Information in relation to which a claim to legal professional privilege could be maintained 

6. Information showing that the council proposes to (a) to give a notice imposing restrictions on a 
person; or (b) to make an order or direction 

7. Information on any action in relation to the prevention, investigation or prosecution of crime 

If Yes, when will the report become unrestricted?                                                    

After Committee Decision     

After Council Decision     

Sometime in the future     

Never     
 

Call-in     

 
Is the decision eligible for Call-in?                                                  
 

Yes  No  

 

1.0 Purpose of Report/Summary of Main Issues 
 

1.1 To consider the change of date of the Council meeting and the meeting of the People and 

Communities Committee in May. 

 

 

 

 

 

X  

X 

 



2.0 Recommendation 
 

2.1 The Committee is asked to agree that: 

I. The Council meeting in May be moved from Wednesday 1st to Tuesday 7th May; and 

II. The meeting of the People and Communities Committee be brought forward from 

Tuesday 7th to Thursday 2nd May. 

3.0 
 

Main Report 
 

3.1 

 

 

 

3.2 

 

 

3.3 

 

 

 

3.4 

 

 

 

 

3.5 

 

 

3.6 

 

Members will be aware that the Council has previously approved the visit of the Lord Mayor 

and the Chief Executive to Sejong, South Korea in connection with joint innovation initiatives 

with Belfast. 

 

The visit is set to take place from 25th April to 2nd May and will therefore clash with the May 

meeting of the Council. 

 

In order to accommodate the attendance of the Lord Mayor and the Chief Executive at both 

events, the Committee is being asked to consider the change of date of the Council meeting 

in May from Wednesday 1sr May to Tuesday 7th May. 

 

This will in turn have a knock-on effect of the meeting of the People and Communities 

Committee and it is suggested that meeting is brought forward from Tuesday 7th to Thursday 

2nd May. 

 

Financial and Resource Implications 

None associated with report. 

 

Equality or Good Relations Implications/Rural Needs Assessment 

None associated with this report. 

4.0 Appendices - Documents Attached 
 

 None  
 

 


